
Join us at Hasbrouck Heights Middle School for a 
Parent English Language Arts Information Session

Tuesday, October 5 at 7PM
Middle School Auditorium

Facilitated by Nicole De Bonis, Director of Curriculum and Instruction 
and 

Mr. Joseph Mastropietro, Middle School Principal

We hope you can join us!  


